SHARE FOOD



BRING HOPE

Thank you!

September 25, 2020

Mark Johnston 209 Longfellow Road Columbia, MO 65203

Dear Friends,

Thank you for your donation of \$2,408.00. Your gift helps The Food Bank for Central & Northeast Missouri feed kids in 32 counties through the Buddy Pack Program. Last year, The Food Bank served 7,500 students every week. With your gift, you've helped continue that effort.

Organizations like MMRCA are why The Food Bank can serve 100,000 people a month in our service area. Your generosity is what help us make it through tough times during the COVID-19 pandemic. Thank you for supporting us by being our partner in alleviating hunger.

Gratefully

Lindsay Young Lopez President & CEO

The Food Bank for Central & Northeast Missouri











"We can't all be heroes. Some of us have to stand on the curb and clap as they go by." – Will Rogers

Central Missouri Honor Flight 1400 Forum Blvd., Ste. 7A, Box 334 Columbia, MO 65203 573/256-1930 centralmissourihonorflight@yahoo.com

September 24, 2020

Mark Johnston, President Show-Me Warbirds International 209 Longfellow Ln. Columbia, MO 65203

Mark,

Since its inaugural mission in May 2009, Central Missouri Honor Flight has taken 61 flights transporting 4,595 veterans of World War II, the Korean War and the Vietnam War to Washington, DC.

This would never have been possible without the incredibly generous support from central Missouri. In addition to thousands of individuals who have made personal contributions, countless schools, businesses, civic organizations, clubs and youth groups have also stepped up to support this mission to honor our veterans.

Among those is the Show-Me Warbird Invitational, an annual gathering of remote-control airplane enthusiasts that is sponsored by several local participants. Flyers travel from throughout the Midwest to participate in this unique event. These high-end planes can have wingspans approaching ten feet and are painted to be identical to actual military aircraft flown many years ago by our local veterans. Those veterans often attend to witness "their aircraft" fly once again. I have had the opportunity to attend several of these events and have witnessed, firsthand, how meaningful it is to our aging veterans.

Each year, Show-Me Warbirds collects contributions from participants and attendees and donates those proceeds to Central Missouri Honor Flight. This initiative has produced significant funding for our program.

We simply want to express our appreciation to you and your team for your efforts to honor and support our veterans in such a unique and patriotic manner.

Best wishes from Central Missouri Honor Flight,

Steve Paulsell

Vice President and Flight Director